McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

From: Jennifer L. Bradfute <jlb@modrall.com>
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2018 10:36 AM

To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

Subject: Apache Applications - Palmillo

Mike,

Please see the below explanation for the NSL request provided by Apache. Apache has asked that | forward this
information to you.

Thank you,
Jennifer

From: St. Pierre, Ashley [mailto:Ashley.StPierre@apachecorp.com]
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2018 10:23 AM

To: Jennifer L. Bradfute

Subject: RE: Apache Applications - Palmillo

ook sk

Apache desires to perforate and complete up to 100’ from the section lines (instead of 330’) to minimize unstimulated
reservoir. If the new horizontal rules take effect before our completions, these locations will no longer be NSL's.

ST. PIERRE, CPL
SENIOR LANDMAN
direct 432-818-1096 | office 3216A

This e-mail may be a confidential attorney-client communication. If you received it in error, please delete it without
forwarding it to others and notify the sender of the error.



